
 

 

 

 

8th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly we would like to say a huge thank you to yourselves and the children for such an amazing few days. The 

children have separated and entered school beautifully and have then continued to embrace all the new rules 

and routines brilliantly. We are so proud of all of them. 

Today your child has come home with their reading folder. Inside there will be letters explaining how to support 

your child at home and our approach to home reading. Folders will be sent home each Wednesday and need to be 

returned each Monday. Please feel free to get in touch if we can help you further. 

Can we also remind you of a date for your diaries. We are holding a phonics meeting on Friday 17th September 

and would love to see as many families as possible. This will take place in our School Hall from 9.30am but you 

will be able to sign in at our main Reception from 9.15am. 

Looking forward to working with you all. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Reading 

EYFS Lead 

 


